
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  William Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: August 10, 2005  

 

SUBJECT: Right-of-way dedication, 749-925 East South Broadway 

 

 

Attached please find a resolution dedicating that portion of East South Broadway from 749-925.  

The plats are needed for the East South Broadway project in which the Village of Lombard was 

approved for federal funding to provide the proposed street improvements in the neighborhood.  

 

Along with the proposed roadway reconstruction, the Village is proposing to install 

perpendicular parking stalls along East South Broadway between Chase Avenue and Westmore-

Meyers Road.  On June 9, 2003 and May 13, 2004 the Village held a neighborhood meeting to 

review and discuss the proposed plans.  

 

At this time, the Department of Community Development recommends the acceptance and 

approval of the plats of dedication for public roadway purposes.  All parties have signed the plats 

of dedication.  Copies of the signed plats are available for inspection.    

 

Please present this item to the Board of Trustees at their August 18, 2005 meeting.   

 

Staff requests waiver of first reading of this item in order to stay within the proposed 

construction schedule submitted for the federal funding. 

 

 

 

 

DAH/adc 
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